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lisa@carltonjames.co.uk

From: Scottish Friendly <enquiries@scottishfriendlypensions.co.uk>
Sent: 11 January 2023 17:39
To: Nazia Rashid
Subject: RE: Eversheds Personal Pension Plan- Nazia Rashid (now Nazia Rashid Behrens)

This message was sent securely using Zix®  

This message was secured using Zixcorp.  
Good Afternoon, 
 
Thank you for contacting us. 
 
I can confirm that your name has been successfully updated and confirmation letter has been sent for your reference. 
 
We have run an Experian check to verify your identity and it has passed, we do not require any further information from 
you regarding this change. Please see the below information regarding the Experian check: 
 
This is to comply with anti-money laundering regulations, we use Experian to verify your identity (or the identity of other 
interested parties) by carrying out a database search with a commercial agency. The search is carried out against public 
and other types of records. It will also check whether you have bank or credit facilities for identity verification purposes 
only. It won’t disclose any information about your financial status in relation to these accounts. A record of the search will 
be retained but it won’t affect your credit rating.    
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Anisah Bashir 
Pensions Administrator 
Scottish Friendly, PO Box 17487, Edinburgh, EH12 1NW 
enquiries@scottishfriendlypensions.co.uk  
 
Scottish Friendly Assurance Society Limited – Life, Savings and Investments.  Authorised by the Prudential Regulation 
Authority and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority and the Prudential Regulation Authority. Member of AFM, 
Member of ABI.  For your security telephone conversations are recorded. 
 
 

From: Nazia Rashid <naziabehrens@googlemail.com>  
Sent: 09 January 2023 18:19 
To: Scottish Friendly <enquiries@scottishfriendlypensions.co.uk> 
Subject: Eversheds Personal Pension Plan‐ Nazia Rashid (now Nazia Rashid Behrens) 
 
Dear Andy, Thank you for your letters dated December 2022 received today. I understand you have been asked to trace me in relation to a pension I had with Scottish Friendly. You can contact me on this email or on the numbers below. Best,‐‐ Nazia  
 

Dear Andy, 
 
Thank you for your letters dated December 2022 received today. 
 
I understand you have been asked to trace me in relation to a pension I had with Scottish Friendly. 
 
You can contact me on this email or on the numbers below. 
 
Best, 
 



2

 
‐‐  
Nazia Rashid Behrens 

 
DD: 0207 581 9592 
M: 07795660021 
 

This message was secured by ZixCorp©. 
To reach ZixCorp, go to: http://www.zixcorp.com/info/zixmail 
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